ITEM BT
e . 'MANAGER'SREPORTNO. g4
. ' ' ; : COUNCIL MEETING - July 18/77

f‘Re: ; CORRESPONDENCE FROM ADELAIDE LEONEW

Following- is a- report from the Director of Plannlng dated July 12 1977
‘;eclarifying certain population figures contained in a letter from Adelalde
... Leonew which appears as correspondence on the agenda for the July 18 1977 :
'n‘meetlng of Council.

,':The references to "your manager" and "your top offlclal" can not refer to ﬁ,
. the Municipal Manager since he has had no conversations of thlS nature w;th
Mrs. Leonew S

fThls 1s for the 1nformatlon of Coun01l

iQPLanplng,Department

tiﬁn pro:ections for Metrotown and the Mun1c1pa11ty as a whole.

Theﬂplanning Department would comment as rollows'

1. The estimated Metrotown residential populatlon for 1996 R
_fis 26 000 persons. ~The 1976 populatlon is 14, 100 persons. ‘g_f‘

j”2;”Metrotown, as a Regional Town: Centre will have a catch-
~. ment area that would not only include Burnaby but also .
- the eastern parts of Vancouver.  The estimated population
~within this catchment area will exceed 150,000 persons.
~'Ms, Leonew may have interpreted the population ‘within the
“Metrotown catchment area as the actual number of persons
that will reside within the defined Metrotown site.

Prior to the 1976 Census, the estimated Municipal popula~-
tion for 1976 was 142,500 and for 1985, 171,500 ~- a
‘growth of 29,000 persons. The Munilcipal population pro-
jections are presently being revised in view of the 1976
Census figure of 131,599 for Burnaby.

This report item 18 submltted for the information of Council,

Ao

r Ili Parr
DIRECTOR OF PLANNING






